
School  for  Christian  Growth
Classes
Classes are free and open to all. We serve a light vegetarian
dinner before the class, for which we request a $5 donation.
We value the conversation and sense of community we share
during  the  meal  and  clean-up  and  find  it  deepens  our
connection to the classes that follow. Dinner starts at 6:45
and classes begin at 7:30.

We generally offer two classes per term, which are now online.
You need not be a member of Seekers Church to participate.

Fall 2009 – Second Term

https://www.seekerschurch.org/classes-in-the-school-for-christian-growth/
https://www.seekerschurch.org/classes-in-the-school-for-christian-growth/
https://www.seekerschurch.org/fall-2009-second-term/

